
 
Appeal received from Adam Canning to Horizons Regional Council’s 

Representation Review 2018 process 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

  

I was a submitter on the Horizon’s Regional Council representation review. 

I wish to appeal the Council’s decision to retain the existing electoral arrangements. I do 
not believe that the constituency is fairly represented, some are over represented and 
others under represented. Two of the four submissions on the review highlighted this 
issues, as did the Officer’s report, though Council seemed to have dismissed these issues 
– perhaps for self interest. 

I seek amendments that mean each councillor represents a similar number of people. 

  

Regards 

Adam Canning 
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